
NOTICE TO JONESFIELD TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Public Logic and Accuracy Test for the November 

5, 2024 General Election is scheduled for Wednesday, October 23, 2024 at 6:30 

p.m. at the Jonesfield Township Hall located at 217 Eddy St, Merrill, MI.  The 

Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer program on 

the Optical Scan Voting System, that is used to tabulate the results, has been 

prepared according to Michigan Law.  Persons with disabilities needing 

accommodations may contact the Township Clerk, Kari Clark, at 989-928-1081. 

Kari L. Clark 

Jonesfield Township Clerk 
 

 

 


